
 

 

               Wednesday 12th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are really pleased to inform you that we have successfully appointed Miss 

Bethany-Jo Brown as a new teaching assistant to join our Gisburn Road Family. 

Miss Brown will also run our Before & After School Club from September 

2024.  
 

 

Miss Bethany-Jo Brown  

The children already know Miss Brown from her previous role in our Before & 

After School Club. Her energy and enthusiasm will complement our staff team. 

Please join me in giving Miss Brown a warm welcome into our Gisburn Road 

family.   

  

Warmest wishes,  

 

 
 

Mrs Nicola Walker  

Headteacher   


